
Updates coming to the Referral Database 

• Unique Dislocated Worker Processes highlighted 
• Order change (moved DW Program up higher) 
• Updated form for making changes to the form (CIA team) 

 

 

 

January 1- February 14- Virtual Services Attendance 

1,009 individuals have attended workshops so far in 2025 

 

CareerForce Corner Updates 

• Funding for FY25 has been approved for a statewide marketing campaign to highlight 
CareerForce Corner Events this upcoming spring and summer  

• Regional planning sessions will be held soon 
• More details will be shared at the next CareerForce Corner Webinar on Wednesday, March 

5th from 9:00a – 10:00a 

 

Next What’s New with CareerForce Webinar – Thursday, March 6th from 10:00a – 11:00a 

 

 


